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D A T E : November 26, 2024 
 

TO : ALL RESIDENTS AND CONTRACTORS 
 

FROM : THE ADMINISTRATION OFFICE 

SUBJECT : POWER INTERRUPTION 

CIRCULAR NO. : PCVHAI-CIRCULAR-2024-11-037 

 

Please be informed of the power interruption on November 28, 2024 (Thursday) from 6:00 AM to 
6:00 PM. The National Grid Corporation of the Philippines (NGCP) and BATELEC-1 will be 
conducting a preventive/corrective maintenance. Affected areas include Balayan, Nasugbu, 
Calatagan, Tuy, and Lian. 

 
Kindly take all necessary precautionary measures and charge your electronic and 
communication devices. 

 

Thank you. 

Very truly yours, 

 
 

Village Manager 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Ref: NGCP & Batelec-1 Memo 

 
 

 

 

 
Wendell M. Noscal 


